
   

   

       Date:       September 7, 2018 
     
       For ACTION    
  
       For INFORMATION    X  
 
       Board Agenda:  Yes  X    
                                                                                                              No        
 

FROM: Gregory C. Hutchings, Jr., Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
TO:    The Honorable Ramee A. Gentry, Chair, and Members of the 

Alexandria City School Board  
 
 
TOPIC:   Report on the First Day of School 2018-19  
 
 
BACKGROUND:     
 
1. The report reflects the wide range of activities that go into preparing for the 

start of school.  
 
2. We appreciate the dedicated work of ACPS staff to get our schools ready to 

open on September 4, 2018. I am confident that the results at the end of this 
school year will be equally extraordinary.  

 
 
ATTACHMENT:  
 
Power Point will be shown at the meeting. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   N/A 
 
IMPACT:  N/A 
 
CONTACT PERSON:  Gregory C. Hutchings, Jr., Ed.D. 703-619-8001 


